
Breakdown of Public Input 

Williams Drive
What we have heard

The City of Georgetown has engaged 
in a public involvement campaign 
as part of the planning process for 
the Williams Drive corridor to better 
understand the needs, desires, 
and aspirations of residents and 
stakeholders within the study area. 
The public involvement process has 
included public meetings and a 
week-long Charrette.
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In addition to the public open 
houses, the project team has 
met with individual stakeholders 
and small groups to discuss 
specific concerns. Information and 
activities are also available online 
to collect input beyond what was 
gathered at the public meetings. 

October Open House 

November Charrette Events

• 105 Attendees
• 71 Comments

• 86 Attendees
• Over 120 Comments

For updates and further 
information see: 

https://transportation.
georgetown.org/williams-drive
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